

## Gentleshaw Primary Academy

'From Little Acorns, Mighty Oaks Grow...'

23rd November 2023



## **Christmas Jumper Recycling**

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Thursday 21st December we will all be wearing Christmas jumpers for the last day of term. This is always a fun way to celebrate the festive season.

We know that children grow very fast and therefore you may find that last years jumper no longer fits or in fact you'd like a new one for the 2023 Christmas season. To prevent people feeling the need to buy a new jumper and to promote recycling, we'd like to hold a Christmas jumper swap!

If you have any unwanted children's Christmas jumpers (please don't send unwanted adult jumpers), you can send them into school by Thursday 14th December.

On Friday 15<sup>th</sup> December we will put all of these jumpers out and if you wish to take one for your child to wear you are welcome to do so. There is no cost and it's a way for us to work together as a school community. Any Christmas jumpers not collected will be donated to charity.

We're sure you will agree that this is a fantastic way to work together to save money and promote recycling items of clothing which are only worn for a few days each year.

Please contact the academy office if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

The ECO Team

Darlings Lane, Gentleshaw, Rugeley, Staffordshire, WS15 4LY Email: office@gentleshaw.staffs.sch.uk Telephone: 01543 227420